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Residential Burglary Arrest 

 

VOORHEES TWP. NJ 11/2/17, the Voorhees Police Department announces the arrest of 
Sean Gallagher (22) from the 200 block of Homer Avenue, Voorhees NJ. The Voorhees 
Criminal Investigations Bureau conducted a follow up investigation at his residence for a 
residential burglary and upon arrival, Mr. Gallagher fled on foot into a nearby wooded area. 
He was subsequently detained and arrested after a brief foot pursuit. The Voorhees 
Criminal Investigations Bureau had probable cause to charge Mr. Gallagher with another 
prior residential burglary, which occurred on October 3rd, 2017, at a residence on the 100 
block of Saddle Ridge Road.  Mr. Gallagher was charged with burglary, criminal mischief, 
and theft.  In addition, Mr. Gallagher was a fugitive from justice. He has been remanded to 
the Camden County Correctional Facility. This matter is pending in Superior Court, Camden, 
New Jersey.  
 

 
Residents are reminded to be vigilant and report ALL suspicious activity. 

 

   
For more information about this arrest, please contact Captain Carmen Del Palazzo. 
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